
Press Release No.441 /19 

Shillong, September 20, 2019: After the overwhelming response to the Supporting Human 
Capital Development in Meghalaya (SHCDM) Placement Drive held earlier this month in 
Shillong, the project mobilizers are taking the drive statewide which means that this time, the 
opportunity for on-the-spot registration and counselling is going to be presented to the youth of 
different parts of Meghalaya. 

SHCDM Placement Drive goes statewide 

As part of the Asian Development Bank assisted SHCDM programme, the mobilising team of 
Aide-Et-Action, Meghalaya are taking the pre-placement drive at Williamnagar on 21.9.2019, 
Byrnihat on 23.9.2019, Mawkyrwat and Resubelpara on 24.9.2019, Ampati and Jowai on 
25.9.2019 and Tura on 27.9.2019 and 28.9.2019. 

 


